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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT                      11 February 2022 

 

Notice under ASX Listing Rule 3.10A 

 

Sunnyvale, California; 11 February 2022: EBR Systems, Inc. (ASX: “EBR”, “EBR Systems”, or the 

“Company”), hereby advises pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 3.10A that 1,706,595 Warrants (unquoted) are 

due to be released from ASX restriction today, 11 February 2022.  

The Company notes that under ASX Listing Rule 3.10A, it is required to announce the release of securities 

from escrow no less than 5 business days before the end of the escrow period. Due to an administrative 
oversight, notification of the release from escrow of the Warrants is not announced in accordance with the 
timeline provided in ASX Listing Rule 3.10A. The late lodgement was due to an administrative oversight. The 
administrative oversight has not affected the Company’s current arrangement for ensuring timely notification 
in accordance with the listing rules. 
 

This announcement has been authorised for release by John McCutcheon, President and CEO.  

For more information, please contact: 

Company     

Brendan Case    

Australian Company Secretary    

P: +61 410 442 393    

E: brendan@casegovernance.com.au   
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